
 

 
Parish Clerk: Doug Evans 
Telephone:     07767 443895 
Email:               bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com 
 
21 Oak Road 
Tiddington 
Stratford upon Avon 
Warwickshire 
CV37 7BU
 

The next Meeting of Bubbenhall Parish Council will take place on  
Tuesday 21 January 2020 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall, Bubbenhall 

 

1. Presentation by Charles Barlow, Localities and Partnerships Manager, WCC 
2. Apologies for absence 
3. Declaration of interest and dispensations 
4. Membership 

i. One vacancy remains 
5. Minutes of previous meeting held on 03 December 2019 
6. Matters arising and updates 

i. Spout/trough 
ii. Spring water testing 
iii. Geoff Glover memorial 
iv. Over-flowing drains 
v. Footpaths/hedge update with regards to ‘Riverside’ 

7. Police report   
8. Finance and 2020/21 Precept 
9. Severn Trent and Sports Grants 
10. Highways update 

i. Update on HGVs using local lanes and relevant signage 
ii. Bubbenhall Road closure update 
iii. Flexibus changes  
iv. Public transport survey   

11. Business from members of the public 
12.  Planning 

i. W/18/0643 – Land at Kings Hill Lane, Stoneleigh 
ii. W/19/2128 – Erection of replacement dwelling at ‘Intwood’, Leamington Road, Bubbenhall, CV8 3BP 
iii. Consultations – HS2 concrete structures and Leamington Spa NDP 

13. Youth Space and recreation ground 
i. Metal mobile goalposts update 

14. Reports from meetings attended 
15. Parish matters and items for the agenda of next meeting 

i. Gas smell in village and surrounding area 
ii. Flooding on village green 
iii. Garden party nominations 

16. Correspondence not dealt with in other items 

 
Signed:                                                                           
Doug Evans – Clerk to the Parish Council       Date: 16 January 2020 
 
Date of next meeting – 03 March 2020 
 

mailto:bubbenhallpclerk@gmail.com

